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A Message from the Editors

I would like to thank all of the authors, reviewers, editorial board, and staff for their valuable contribution to the
progressive development of IAJIT. Our journal achieved better ranks, in both SCOPUS and Clarivate Analytics, for
2022 than ever.

The journal becomes an international repository of ideas and solutions of challenges encountered in the
information technology. The issues of the last year include novel proposals of the state-of-the-art literature in the
latest modern topics, including: Artificial Intelligence, 10T, Cyber Security, and others.

The journal editorial board and the staff continue looking for developing the core activities and, at the same time,
enhancing the presentation of the journal, therefore, in the next year the journal will appear in a new look regarding
the website and the publication management system. The new advances include shortening the overall publication
time.

IAJIT will continue to offer all of the issues open access, available online accessed through the website, and many
other indexing parties.

Finally, | and the editorial board, appreciate all the work done by our respected reviewers for their valuable
contribution.

Kind Regards and happy New Year.
Dr. Yaser Al-Lahham



